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PLANNING POLICY GUIDANCE NOTE 25 -
CONSULTATION ON REVISED TEXT

1 SUMMARY

1.1 This report informs Members of urgent action taken under the
procedure agreed by Council on 25th July 2000 (Minute 254/00).

2 BACKGROUND

2.1 The first draft of PPG25 was published in April of last year and
considered by Transportation & Environmental Services Committee on
22nd June 2000.  (Minute 187/00).

2.2 The Government has now considered the responses to the initial draft
and concluded that, following revisions to the guidance, a further round
of consultation is required.

2.3 Responses to the revisions were required to be submitted by 9 th March
2001.  The contents of the consultation draft were considered at the
Planning Policy Sub Committee on the 1st March 2001.

2.4 In view of the closing date for responses, urgent action was taken to
ensure the Council's views were submitted on time.

Shaun Scrutton

Head of Planning Services

______________________________________________________________

Background Papers:

DETR letter dated 9.2.01 New Planning Policy Guidance for England on
Development and Flood Risk (PPG 25) : Consultation on Revised Text
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